
 

Transition FAQ’s 

(Frequently Asked Questions) 

 

1. What will my transition to secondary school look like this year? 

 

Although this year may look a little different you will still be able to become familiar with the 

school and the teachers before you start. You can take yourself on a tour of Holy Trinity School 

here and start find out more about your teachers on the Meet the Staff page.  A teacher will also 

be calling you in the summer term to find out a bit more about you and to answer any questions 

you may have. 
 

2. Where do I go when I start school? 

On your first day, you will be immediately met by the friendly faces of the teachers and directed 

to the hall. From there, you will be put into your form groups and will spend time getting to know 

your form tutor and other students in your form group. 

 

3. What is a form tutor? 

A form tutor is a member of staff whose job it is to take care of their tutor group. You will see 

your form tutor every day for twenty minutes so they will get to know you very well. They are 

there to support you in your school life and they will check you have everything you need every 

day so you can be the best you can be. 

 

4. What time should I arrive on my first day? 

School starts every day at 8:40am and finishes at 3pm but we would recommend trying to arrive 

by 8:30am so you have plenty of time to settle ahead of the school day. 

 

5. What happens if I get lost? 

This is the question that is asked the most and it is a natural worry to have. On your first day, you 

will be given a tour of the school so you can begin to familiarise yourself with the school 

buildings. Try not to worry about getting lost or finding your way round the school site, there will 

be plenty of older students and staff who will help you find your way and at Holy Trinity everyone 

wants to help and make you feel safe. 

 

6. What do I wear on the first day and what do I need to bring? 

 

In light of current Covid19 schools guidance, we are currently reviewing all protocols related to 

what exact uniform pupils will wear in September and what equipment they will be expected to 

bring into school. Parents will be informed about this in due course. 

 


